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Jellinbah ¥ Group

Department of Resources
25 Yeppoon Road
Parkhurst Qld 4702

Attn: Deborah Toon

6 September 2024
Re: Notice to Applicant (reference 435248)
Dear Deborah,

Further to the Notice to Applicant (reference 435248) sent by the Department of Resources to Bowen
Basin Coal Pty Ltd (Bowen Basin Coal) on 3 September 2024, | am writing to respond to Required
Actions — Item 3.

As a Director of Bowen Basin Coal, | can confirm the following:

e Bowen Basin Coal is the registered landholder of Lot on Plan 102SP310393

e Lot on Plan 102SP310393 contains restricted land in the form of tanks, troughs, dams and
registered water bores

¢ Ben Armitage, General Manager Meadowbrook Underground, has the appropriate approval to
sign on behalf of the registered landholder of Lot on Plan 102SP310393, for consent to enter

this restricted land

King regards,

Craig McCabe
Chief Executive Officer Jellinbah Resources
Director Bowen Basin Coal Pty Ltd
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